
New Feeding Program with Kroger 

We are very excited to announce a new 
partnership with our newest local mission 
partner: Kroger of Oak Hill.  

As part of Kroger’s Zero Hunger Zero Waste 
initiative,  Kroger is donating $10,000 to our 
area.  

“Kroger has a goal of ending hunger in the 
communities we serve by 2025,” said Matt 
Diederich, manager of the Oak Hill Kroger. “No 
family in a community we serve should ever go 
hungry.” 

Warm Hands from Warm Hearts of Oak Hill, Lovers 
Leap Baptist Church of Ansted and Kilsyth Baptist 
of Mount Hope will lead the implementation of the 
program working with the United Way and the 
Health Department. 
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WV Adrenaline Softball 
The WV Adrenaline, a 14U Softball team 
comprised of girls from three area schools, 
recently volunteered at the Ministry. These girls 
represent three schools but with one heart to 
serve those in need. It’s a true testament to these 
girls’ character and love for others. 

Corporate Partner: Food Lion 
Through a $5,000 Pantry Makeover, Food Lion has 
helped us expand our food storage capabilities. After 
the pantry makeover, we’ve been able to construct a 
new CoolBot walk-in freezer to help us keep more 
food fresh for longer.   

Christmas Party 
On December 14 at 6PM, we will be hosting a 
Christmas party for local families at the Center of 
Hope. Food, fun and fellowship are guaranteed 
for all as we celebrate the birth of Jesus. We are 
blessed to be able to make toys available for all 
kids and of course, free photos with our special 
guest: Santa! 
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